
Southshore Hills POA 
 

 

 

 

A meeting was not held this month as there was not a quorum of the Board 
members. Therefore, there are no meeting minutes. Please see the minutes from 
the previous and following months for any updates. 

 

Thank you, 

Southshore Hills Property Owners Association 


